
Glen Morgan replied 
 (Mon, 14 Aug 2023 at 12:12 PM) 

To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

External Email 

Tabatha, 

 

Thanks for the update. 

 

I noticed a typo in the final complaint posted (I think I fixed this in my original draft, but for 

some reason, I must have copied an earlier rough draft when I posted the complaint).  The 

obvious Overlimit (.405 violation) amount is $1,000, NOT $500 as I indicated in the text of 

the complaint. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Glen Morgan 
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